
STUDY MOBILITIES IN BULGARIA 

8TH - 12TH OF March 2022 

 

During 8-12 March 2022 period, twelve students from the maritime universities of Bulgaria, Romania, 

Turkey and Greece were welcomed at Nikola Vapstarov Naval Academy. All sessions revolved around 

sustainable solutions in the maritime sphere, among them being the subject of Port Design and 

Development, the benefits of unmanned aerial vehicles in port operations and the importance of green 

ports in Europe and the circular economy. 

Personalities were also part of the project’s community, like Director SDD VTS – Black Sea part of Bulgarian 

Port Infrastructure Co. He interacted with students via video conferencing, presenting them two of the 

most important topics regarding safety and security of the ships - "Vessel Traffic Services "and "Electronic 

exchange of information on arrival and departure of ships" as part of the Port Community System. 

 

The session was followed by online presentations about the evolution of maritime companies around 

Bulgaria (BMF Port Burgas, X-Logistics). At the end of this period, the trainees filled out a feedback 

questionnaire and were awarded with certificates for the completion of the courses. 

 

 


